GRAND NATIONAL ASSEMBLY OF TURKEY W
ASTAN PARLIAMENTARY ASSEMBLY (APA) N\

Ankara, 25 September 2019

Dear Excellency Speaker/President
Member of the Asian Parliamentary Assembly

Subject : Invitation letter for the First Executive Council Meeting of the APA

Excellency,

On behalf of the Grand National Assembly of Turkey and the Asian Parliamentary Assembly,
it is a great honor and pleasure for me to extend a cordial invitation to Your Excellency to
personally participate in the First Executive Council Meeting, which will be held in Rize,
Turkey from 25 to 28 October 2019.

The Host Parliament will offer hospitality (accommodation, meals and local transportation) to
two official delegates of APA member parliaments plus one as determined in APA Charter,
from 25 to 28 October 2019.

The relevant documentation of the Meetings can be reached at the APA website:
www.asianparliament.org.

It would be greatly appreciated if you could inform the Host Parliament and the APA Secretariat
on the composition of your delegation at the earliest convenient time but no later than 16
October 2019.

It would be a great honor, if Your Excellency could lead your delegation in the First Executive
Council Meeting in Rize, Turkey.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration and personal regards.

Mustafa SENTOP r

Speaker of the Grand National Assembly of Turkey
President of the Asian Parliamentary Assembly
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